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DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 

CHILDREN’S DIVISION 

P.O. BOX 88 

JEFFERSON CITY, MISSOURI 

MARCH 10, 2015 

 

TO:   ALL CHILDREN’S DIVISION STAFF 

FROM:  Susan Savage, Deputy Director 
  Children’s Division 
 
SUBJECT:  Niles Home for Children 
     1911 E. 23rd Street  
     Kansas City, MO 64127 
     DVN:  
 
 
The purpose of this E-mail memorandum is to advise staff that, effective immediately, admission 
into Niles Home for Children is voluntarily suspended. No further placements are to be made at 
Niles Home for Children until further notice. Niles Home for Children is contracted with the 
Children’s Division. 

Please feel free to contact Jennifer Richter, State Supervisor, Residential Program Unit, at 573-
751-8926, if you have any questions or comments.  
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